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Here is the NIAID admitting they have nothing for MonkeyPox... this came after all of the run-around from the Washington DC Dept of
Health trying to send me to Massachusetts, then to the CDC, then admitted they needed to send me to NIAID instead, who had nothing. 
 
I know you're busy so will talk soon! 
Also, if I can help alleviate any of that please let me know. I am happy to assist if you need help with anything else. 
 
Kristen 

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Ma, Dongying (NIH/NHLBI) [C]<dongying.ma@nih.gov> 
Date: On Wed, Jun 15, 2022 at 8:50 AM
Subject: Fwd: RE: Re: FOIA Case Number: 58466 
To: moonapothecary@protonmail.com <moonapothecary@protonmail.com> 
CC:  

Dear Ms. Welch,

No responsive records were located from NIAID. Please see your final letter in the
attachment.

You may check the following webpages from CDC to find some related information:
Laboratory Procedures | Monkeypox | Poxvirus | CDC

Preparation and Collection of Specimens | Monkeypox | Poxvirus | CDC

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

 

Dongying

From: Ma, Dongying (NIH/NHLBI) [C]  
Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 1:16 PM 
To: moonapothecary@protonmail.com 
Subject: Re: FOIA Case Number: 58466

 

Dear Ms. Welch,

Your FOIA request regarding studies on the purification of "MonkeyPox Virus" has been forwarded to our office and we are
conducting a record search within NIAID.

Please see your interim letter attached and let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thank you,

 

Dongying

mailto:dongying.ma@nih.gov
mailto:moonapothecary@protonmail.com
https://www.cdc.gov/poxvirus/monkeypox/lab-personnel/lab-procedures.html
https://www.cdc.gov/poxvirus/monkeypox/clinicians/prep-collection-specimens.html


 

Dongying Ma, PhD, MSPM, PMP [c]

Policy Analyst

Freedom of Information and Privacy Act Branch

National Heart, Lung and Blood Institute (NHLBI), NIH

Axle Informatics, LLC

Rockledge I, Room 400-E

301-827-6255 Direct line

301-496-9737 FOIA line

 

 





Page 2- Re: FOIA Case Number: 58466 

 
NIAID FOIA Public Liaison OGIS 

Marianne Manheim National Archives and Records Admin. 

Rockledge I, 4th Floor 8601 Adelphi Rd – OGIS 

6705 Rockledge Drive College Park, MD 20740-6001 

Bethesda, MD 20892 202-741-5770 (phone) 

301-496-9737 (phone) 1-877-684-6448 (toll-free) 

301-402-3604 (fax) 202-741-5769 (fax) 

marianne.manheim@nih.gov (email) ogis@nara.gov (email) 

 
In certain circumstances, provisions of the FOIA and HHS FOIA Regulations allow us to 

recover part of the cost of responding to your request.  Because the cost is below the $25 
minimum, there is no charge for the enclosed materials.  
 
 

Thank you for your interest in the NIAID. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

                                                                           /S/    
                                                                       Valery Gheen 
                                                                       Government Information Specialist, NIAID 

 

mailto:m
mailto:ogis@nara.gov

